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Diversity, Equity and Inclusion

* The Diversity, Equity and Inclusion panel has been postponed until January 17, 2017
due to the possibility of inclement weather on January 9, 2017.

Comprehensive Plan

* The District just received word that the state has postponed the due date for Phase
3 schools to submit the comprehensive plan until November of 2018, which is a one-
year extension. The district planning team had already begun work on this process,
and will be reconvening to discuss next steps given the latest news from PDE.

Food Services

* The food service department was audited in December. Congratulations to Greg
Martin and the entire food service staff for an excellent audit report.



